
 
March 30, 2023 

 

 

Chairwoman Kay Granger     Ranking Member Rosa DeLauro 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for the Edwards Early Learning project in fiscal year 2024. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is Eagle County School District RE50J, located at 1121 Miller 

Ranch Road, Edwards, CO 81632. The funding would be used to complete the renovation of 

Edwards Early Learning, adding much-needed childcare capacity to the region.  

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because child care is a critical need for the 

community workforce and for the well-being of our children.  

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 5305(a)(2).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Joe Neguse  

Member of Congress 

 

 

 


